

## NEWSLETTER FROM REP. Denise Jones Ennett

June 5, 2020

**DISTRICT 80** 

## REP. ENNETT REMINDING RESIDENTS OF COVID-19 TESTING ON JUNE 6 IN WRIGHTSVILLE

**NEWS RELEASE** 

## REP. ENNETT REMINDING RESIDENTS OF COVID-19 TESTING ON JUNE 6 IN WRIGHTSVILLE

Rep. Denise Ennett (District 36) is reminding her constituents that on June 6 drive-thru COVID-19 testing will be available at Wrightsville City Hall.

The Arkansas Department of Health (ADH) will be testing patients from 9 am-2 pm. There will be no out-of-pocket cost for the tests. Tests will be offered to anyone who wants to be tested regardless of whether they have any symptoms. Insurance is not required.

"Everyone who wants a test will be tested," said Rep. Ennett. "The testing is not limited to Wrightsville residents. I encourage everyone in Wrightsville, Granite Mountain, College Station, Sweet Home Higgins, Woodson and Hensley to make plans now to be tested on June 6. This would not be possible without the support of the Arkansas Department of Health. I thank the agency for working with me, Sen. Linda Chesterfield and Wrightsville Mayor Terry Mizer to make this happen."

Residents can learn more about COVID-19 testing at <a href="www.healthy.arkansas.gov">www.healthy.arkansas.gov</a>.

###

**Ennett Testing.jpg** 

**Ennett Testing.pdf**